
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 9/26/2013 5:09:49 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Mobile Home Park — service restored 

Thanks for letting me know! Will your folks let the Merc know, or should I? 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 5:08 PM 
To: Clanon. Paul: eihaQan@sbcalobal.net: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: Fw: Mobile Home Park ~ service restored 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 05:05 PM 
To: Yee, Frances; Doll, Laura; Gibson, Bill (WMI) 
Subject: Mobile Home Park 

Leak identified, repaired and system is re pressurized. Re lights started. I let Sunil know. 

Sent via the Sam sung G A LA X Y S™4. an AT&T 4 G L T E sm arfp hone 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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